
At its meeting of July 29, 2015, Jennifer Keesmaat, Chief Planner & Executive Director, City of 
Toronto, provided a presentation to the TTC Board entitled “Transit Planning in Toronto:  Roles, 
Priorities and our Decision Making Framework”. 

 

 

The Board received the presentation for information and extended its appreciation to 
Jennifer Keesmaat for her attendance at the meeting. 

 
 
 

 


